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Product: All CEN Alternators

The field has reported incidences of improper wiring in emergency vehicle safety
circuits. Accepted industry practices prohibit the routing of charging system components
to or through safety circuit wiring in any vehicle.

CEN recommends connecting our alternators to an independent, fused and switched power
source of the vehicle electrical system. The alternator energize circuit must never be connected to
or through any vehicle safety system circuit such as ABS, traction control, air bags, brake light,
etc.  For reasons of safety, never compromise the integrity of vehicle safety systems and wiring.
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Product Information

Please file this CEN Technical Bulletin with your CEN Literature.
Please forward a copy of this information to the appropriate people in your company.


